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Request to See a 
Counselor

We are so happy you are here!

We are here to help if you need anything.

Please use this form to request to see your counselor- we 
will call you in as soon as possible.



SLIDESMANIA.COM

Communities in Schools 
on your child’s campus!

Communities In Schools 
of East Texas, Inc. 

welcomes students to 
participate in our 

program. My name is 
Ebonie Smith, and I am 

the CIS Site Coordinator at 
Stockton Jr. High. 
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How can my child 
participate in CIS?

Complete the    
Parental Consent 

form!

 

What does CIS do? On your child’s 
campus, we offer: 

Supportive Guidance and Counseling 
1-on-1 and small group sessions with 

goal setting and crisis response

Health and Human Services                       
This includes referrals for health, 

emergency financial, food, and clothing 
needs

Parental and Family Engagement 
Including parent education and 

communication

Academic Enhancement and Support   
Tutoring, extended learning time, 

homework assistance, and college 
planning

College and Career Awareness 
Preparation, career exploration, and 

transition

Enrichment Activities Community 
service, mentoring, and school 

engagement.

 

If you have any questions, 
please feel free to contact me:

Ebonie Smith (936) 709-4512

Email: ebosmith@conroeisd.net
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Schedule Changes for 
2nd Semester

For the 2022-2023 school year, Stockton Junior High 
students have been placed on a team for scheduling 

Math, Language Arts, Science and History.  All students 
have been scheduled into core and elective classes 

based on their finalized course requests. 

Schedule changes will not be permitted unless an error 
has been made with a student scheduled into a course 
not on their requests. If an error has been made for the 
Spring semester, students or parents need to request a 

change by December 15th. 
Counselors will make every effort to correct the 

students schedule.  

Schedule Change Forms are located in the Counseling 
Office 1015.

Due by Thursday, 12/15.

❖ Please note that requests out of Band, Choir, Orchestra will not be approved 
❖ Change requests out of year-long high school credit classes will only be considered 

if the student is not passing the course
❖ Additional requests for schedule changes will require administrative approval
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Thank you for reading!

Please reach out if you need 
anything.


